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Dear Friends,

This story is an example of just one situation that may be faced by a child with Sturge-Weber syndrome.  
Children with Sturge-Weber need to have a broad-based circle of support that includes more than just 
their immediate family and teachers. This means we need to consider friends but also other relationships, 
such as mentors, other adults, fellow enthusiasts for particular hobbies or activities, acquaintances, 
colleagues. In considering this broader view, we not only reflect more accurately human needs but it also 
gives a number of options to work on if there are real problems in establishing friendships at a particular 
moment in time.  

Only through education and understanding can we hope to enlighten those around us to the individuality 
and beauty in each of us. It is our hope that this publication will be used as a tool to educate siblings, 
classmates and friends about Sturge-Weber syndrome.

The hallmark feature of Sturge-Weber syndrome is a facial Port Wine Stain birthmark, pink to purple, 
usually located in the eye region. Other manifestations include glaucoma and seizures. 

Until just a few years ago, little was known about these conditions and what caused the vascular
malformation to develop. The Sturge-Weber Foundation (SWF) is the worldwide preeminent 
organization in dedicated to supporting families coping with these conditions and fostering research 
into vascular birthmarks. We welcome your participation in the Sturge-Weber Foundation’s Month of 
Awareness. If you would like more information, please contact:

 International Headquarters: 
 The Sturge-Weber Foundation
 6105 So. Main Street, #200
 Aurora, CO 80016
 973-895-4445
 swf@sturge-weber.org
 www.sturge-weber.org


